
Promote interest and knowledge in 
the art of quilt-making, promote 

appreciation of the art form, educate 
people in all aspects of quilting and 

engage in charitable projects through 
quilt-making.
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Notes for the New Year

E V E N I N G  S T A R  Q U I L T E R ’ S  G U I L D

The Stitch Line
Newsletter, December 2013

PO Box 253, Belvidere NJ  07823-0253

★ The January 14 meeting will be our holiday party and dinner.  
Audrey Planer, Chairperson.

★ An ESQG Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 4, 
2014, 6 pm at the Warren County Library second-floor meeting 
room.

★ The “Bears of Love” Stitching (and stuffing) in Hope will not be 
held on January 11 but has been changed to the March 8 Stitching 
in Hope.  We will assemble and complete the bears and enjoy a 
home-made lunch!  Irene Compton, Chairperson.

★ Please bring the following to the January 14 gathering.
% -your sewn or stuffed “Bears of Love”.
% -your Blocks of the Month from November (pumpkin) and 
%  December.  Present your completed blocks for a chance to 
%  win separate drawings for each month.  Fran Visicaro & Carol 
!  Smith, Chairpersons.

February 11 Fabric Yo-yos Workshop
Presented by Beth Wilson (a creative and prolific quilter from Morristown)

 You may have seen Beth's demo at our recent quilt show. She 
showed many projects and ideas for using these cuties. Come and see 
demos and try your hand at making fabric yo-yos in this mini workshop. 
You will leave with a finished fabric yo-yo pin.
 What you'll need to bring: paper scissors, fabric scissors, some 
scraps of different fabrics - a selection of pieces about 10 inches square 
which you think are pleasing together, a small button with a shank or with 
holes for decorating your pin and needle and thread to match fabrics as 
well as a thimble if you use one.

Sunshine News
“Get well” notes were sent to:

Carol Marks as well as her husband, Dennis,
Karen Alonge and Edie Ervey.

 A “Congratulations” note was sent to Penny Smith 
on her new grandchild.

Lorraine Hare, Chairperson

http://www.esqg.com/
http://www.esqg.com/
http://www.esqg.com/


September 3, 2013 
 
 Board Meeting 
September 7,8, 2013
 
 Victorian Days
September 10, 2013
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Carousel Registration from 6:00-7:00

Welcome Back Business Meeting 
Colossal Show & Tell
  

September 14, 2013
 
 Stitching in Hope
 Charity Purses, Placemats etc. - Marlene Marlowe
October 8, 2013
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Carousel Registration from 6:00-7:00

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dr. Bob’s Thread Play (Time permitting)
October 25, 2013
 
 Quilt Show Set-up
 Set-up 3:30 to finish
October 26,27, 2013
 
 Quilt Show
November 9, 2013
 
 Stitching in Hope
 Charity placemats, etc. - Marlene Marlowe
November 12, 2013
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Folded Ribbon Ornaments - Nancy Geiger
December 3, 2013
 
 Board Meeting


December 10, 2013
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Meeting cancelled due to weather!
December 14, 2013
 
 Stitching in Hope
 Holiday Items
January 11, 2014
 
 Stitching in Hope

January 14, 2014
 
 Guild Meeting

 Holiday Party Celebration!
February 1, 2014
 
 Mystery Quilt
 
 Marlene Marlowe

Note- February 8, 2014 Snow Date
February 8, 2014
 
 Stitching in Hope
February 11, 2014
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Playing with Yo-Yo’s - Beth Wilson
March 4, 2014

 
 Board Meeting

 Bears of Love - Irene Compton
March 8, 2014

 
 Stitching in Hope
 Charity placemats, etc.
March 11, 2014
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Fuse it and Be Done - Barbara Campbell
April 8, 2014
 
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Renowned Quilter & Fabric Designer-Michelle Scott
April 12, 2014

 
 Stitching in Hope

May 13, 2014
 
 
 Guild Meeting
 
 Quilt Artist-Sue Reno
June 3, 2014
 
 
 Board Meeting
June 10, 2014

 
 Guild Meeting
 
 End of Year Activities

Guild meetings are held at:
 
 
 
 Workshops and Stitching in Hope are held at:
Belvidere High School Cafeteria
 
 
 
 St. Johns UMC Church
806 Oxford Street
 
 
 
 
 
 354 High St Hope, NJ 07844
Belvidere, NJ 07823-0253
 
 
 
 
 Hope, NJ 07844
Doors open at 6:30 p.m.
 
 
 
 
 Hours  9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

Board meetings are held at Belvidere H.S. Library unless otherwise noted.

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild 
Calendar of Events 2013-2014

Quilting Acronyms:  HSY (haven’t started yet),  PHD (project half done),  SABLE (stash accumulation beyond life 
expectancy),  WWIT (what was I thinking?), WOMBAT (waste of material, batting and time).  


